[NYS OAG FOIL Request Center] General FOIL Request :: G000246-040825

From NYS OAG Support <nyag@mycusthelp.net>
Date Wed 5/14/2025 5:38 PM

May 14, 2025

RE: Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) Request Reference # G000246-040825

Dear Mr. Antar:

Please be advised that we are diligently engaged in the process of completing our response to the above-
referenced FOIL request. We estimate that, by July 18, 2025, we will be able to begin producing to you
any records that respond to your request. This additional time is needed for the following reasons:

» the age of the records that may respond to your request; and
* the detailed nature of the review required to respond to your request.

We will contact you on or before the date mentioned.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
Records Access Officer

Please visit the NYS OAG FOIL Request Center to view frequently asked questions, monitor request
progress, and submit future requests.

View this request in the My Request Center.
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